To: Alumni of the WHS Class of 1970
Re: Friday Night Football - Easton vs Whitehall - Friday, Sept. 24, 2021
Re: Dave & Busters Get Together

Friday Night Game:

Given the current COVID environment, Whitehall has made the move to
electronic ticketing for Sports Events. Bob Hartman, the WHS Athletic
Director, has set up a link and password for our class to request tickets to
this specific event. YOU MUST GO ON LINE TO REQUEST YOUR
TICKET BY USING THE LINK AND PASSWORD BELOW. Each Member
of the Class of 1970 can request up to 2 tickets at no cost. No cost tickets
will NOT be available at the gate. General admission tickets will be
available.

There will be a posting at the gate for the section designated for The Class
of 1970. You can, however, choose to sit wherever you choose. Don’t
forget to check out our “Block” on the new walkway.

Tickets will be available to be reserved beginning September 17 at 7:00 pm
The Link is:
https://whitehallcoplav.hometownticketing.com/embed/event/7?

es=3inn4unhcc8fklr4rfef24grku&single=0
The code for our class is: classof1970

Dave and Busters after the game:

Our Committee thought it might also be fun to meet up at Dave & Busters
after the game on Friday night. It would also be an opportunity to socialize
for those who aren’t able to make the reunion Saturday Night. Dave &
Busters doesn't take reservations. However, in speaking with the Staff at
the Whitehall location, they felt our timing might be good to miss the rush.
Whoever gets there first can get on the wait list for tables, or hang out in
the bar area, and get drinks if we have to wait.

We were looking forward to a memorable 50th Reunion - So here’s to our
51st. Be safe. Hope to see many of you at one or more of the events.
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